AMERICAN SOCIETY OF HEATING, REFRIGERATING AND AIR-CONDITIONING ENGINEERS, INC.

UNITED ENGINEERING CENTER, 345 EAST 47th STREET
New York, N. Y. 10017 PlLaza 2-6800

REPLY TO: Bridgers and Paxton
213 Truman Street NE
Albuguerque, New Mexico 87108

November 20, 1969

Mr. William Robinson, President
South Dakota Chapter - ASHRAE
Girton Adams

P. 0. Box 897

Sioux Falls, South Dakota 5710l

SUBJECT: 1971 Region |X Annual Meeting
Dear Mr. Robinson:

We are hopeful that your plans for the Regional Convention in
1971 have not progressed fo the point where it would be inconvenient
for you to allow the New Mexico Chapter to host the 1971 Regional
Convention. The reason for this request is that the New Mexico
Chapter would like very much to host the convention during the
tenure as President of our own Frank H. Bridgers. Will you kindly
present this request to your membership and let us know if it is
possible for our two chapters to exchange your 1971 Annual Convention
for our scheduled 1972 convention?

Obviously, it is urgent that we have your answer as soon as

possible.
Very truly yours,
@Z—/ﬁ,%c/ﬂ’/z -’
Petor Lujan /;f
Secretary
PL:ba

cc: Mr. Ray R. Goodwin, Jr.
Mr. Barclay K. Barnett

MEMBER OF ENGINEERS JOINT COUNCIL






